
For more information,  
contact Prof. Edmondo Lupieri at: 
elupier@luc.edu/773-508-2363  

John J. Collins,  Yale University 

THE SEVENTH ANNUAL  
JOHN CARDINAL CODY LECTURE 

A native of Ireland, John J. Collins was 
a professor of Hebrew Bible at the 
University of Chicago from 1991 until 
his arrival at Yale Divinity School in 
2000. He previously taught at the 
University of Notre Dame. He has 
published widely on the subjects of 
apocalypticism, wisdom, Hellenistic 
Judaism, and the Dead Sea Scrolls. 

Refreshments to Follow 

“What Have We Learned from the 
Dead Sea Scrolls?” 

Thursday, November 15, 2012 
Coffey Hall – McCormick Lounge 

 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  

Co-sponsored by the 
the Office of the Provost, the College of Arts and Sciences,  

and the Theology Department  
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